
 
 

School Term Dates 2021 

Term 1 Wednesday 27 January – Thursday 1 April (Students return Friday 29 January) 

Term 2 Monday 19 April – Friday 25 July (Students return Tuesday 20 April) 

Term 3 Monday 12 July – Friday 17 September (Students return Tuesday 13 July)  

Term 4 Tuesday 5 October – Friday 17 December (Students finish Thursday 16 December) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
TERM ONE WEEK 6 2021 

 

E: Picton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
www.picton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Principal: Nathan Neilson 

 

27 Lumsdaine St, Picton NSW 2571 
Ph: (02) 4677 1497 

Fax: (02) 4677 2103 
 

SCHOOL CALENDAR – UPCOMING EVENTS 

Monday 8th March  Family Partnership Meetings 

Tuesday 9th March  SSW Swimming 

Wednesday 10th March Family Partnership Meetings 

 

Wednesday 15th March Family Partnership Meetings 

Thursday 19th March  School Cross Country 

 

Thursday 26th March   Cross Country Back Up 

Principal’s Report 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are now past the halfway point in the term and 

students have maintained positive learning habits and 

behaviour across the school. We are looking forward 

to the second half of the term, with many exciting 

events planned for our students.  

Student Leader Induction 

Yesterday at our first Combined Assembly for 2021, 

our new Student Leadership Team and House Captains 

were formally inducted into their leadership roles. 

Each of them received their badges, which was pinned 

on by a family member, and recited and signed a 

leadership pledge, committing to upholding the 

standard of effort, behaviour, citizenship and 

leadership in which saw them elected into their 

positions.  I have every confidence that our 2021 

Student Leaders will continue to be fantastic role 

 

models for our wider student body, and set the tone 

across the school. A few weeks ago, Mrs Gower, Mrs 

Wilson and I met with the student leaders to discuss 

plans and ideas for the year. I was very impressed with 

their ideas and look forward to seeing plans come into 

action throughout the year. Many of our Student 

Leaders are coordinating Playground Clubs for our 

younger students. Please find attached later in the 

newsletter a timetable of clubs that you may like to 

encourage your child to consider attending. 

Congratulations once again to our 2021 Student Leaders.  

 

http://www.picton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At each Combined Assembly, we award one student from 

each class with a Class Citizenship Award. Each class 

teacher selects one student from their class who 

displays exemplary citizenship qualities to receive this 

award. Class teachers look for students who are safe, 

respectful learners, who come to school prepared to 

learn, who are positive role models, good friends and try 

their best. Congratulations to the following students who 

received a Class Citizenship Award this week:  

 

KM: Daniel Connor   KC: Jasmin Baldock  

K/1W: Imogen Cavanagh  1/2K: Brae Davies  

1/2M: Pearson Collins   2/3M: William Connor  

3/4J: Walker Thomson  3/4W: Capri Brown  

3/4S: Noah Hood   5/6C: William Millen  

5/6L: Yalannah Tulolo   5/6W: Reagan Bateson  

5/6W: Will Goodwin   SCU: Chelsea Pevitt 

 

Please also be reminded that any student who receives 

an SRL Badge or Banner during 2021, will participate in a 

Principal’s Reward Day at the end of the year! 

 

Family Partnership Meetings  

 

By now, all families should have received a note about our 

upcoming Family Partnership Meetings. This year, we are 

again running the updated structure to our regular 

parent/teacher interviews by including students in these 

meetings and collaboratively developing goals to work 

towards throughout the first semester. I encourage all 

families to book in a time with their child’s class teacher 

using our online booking system. Notes were shared to 

our Skoolbag account if you are unable to locate your 

paper copy. If you have any problems making a booking, 

please call the office and leave a message for your child’s 

class teacher. These will be face-to-face meetings, with 

a Covid-19 Safety Plan in place. All parents will be 

required to sign on at their child’s classroom using a sign 

on sheet and QR Code.  

 

School Photos 

 

School photographs are scheduled to be taken by 

Advancedlife on Monday March 29. Whilst an envelope 

and flyer has been sent home, if possible it is our 

preference that ordering be completed online to reduce 

administration and potential security issues related to 

the return of cash and envelopes on photo day. Orders 

for packages and sibling photographs can be placed 

securely online at www.advancedlife.com.au using our 

school’s unique 9-digit Advancedorder code - RH6 EV6 

ZV8. Portrait and group package orders are due by 

photography day. Should you wish to purchase a sibling 

photograph online, the order must be placed no later 

than the day before photography day. Sibling 

photographs will only be taken if an order has been  

placed. Should you have any queries concerning school 

photographs or online ordering, please contact 

Advanced Life Photography at 

www.advancedlife.com.au/contact.  

 

Congratulations, Sam! 

Yesterday, Sam Merchant trialled for Sydney South 

West PSSA Tennis Team. Competing for a spot in the 

team against players from all over South-West Sydney, 

Sam was successul in securing a place in the team! Sam 

will represent Sydney South West at the State 

Championships in late April, which will be held in 

Newcastle. Congratulations on this outstanding 

ahcievmeent, Sam! We look forward to seeing how you 

progress in the championships!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C  

This is a reminder that our second P&C Meeting for 

2021 will be taking place next Tuesday at 7:00pm. We 

are still hoping to fill the important position of 

President at this meeting. I encourage all families to 

consider coming along and joining our wonderful P&C. 

Although this position need filling, there is no pressure 

to do so and parents are more than welcome to simply 

come along, find out about our P&C and hear the 

wonderful things being planned for 2021. Also at next 

week’s P&C meeting, I will be presenting our new 

Strategic Improvement Plan 2021-2024, and providing 

information about how this plan was devised and what 

this plan will look like on the ground for the next four 

years. This will be a great opportunity for you to ask 

questions and provide some feedback on our new 

directions. I look forward to seeing many new (and 

exisiting) faces there! 

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/contact


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Miss Capaldi to the office 

I would like to officially welcome Miss Ellie Capaldi to 

our team here at Picton Public School. Many of you may 

have already met or spoken with Ellie over the phone. 

Ellie is fulfilling the role of School Administration 

Officer on Mondays and Fridays, and will working from 

our front counter, taking parent enquiries, helping 

students in sick bay and being our first point of 

communication for visitors to our school. I know you will 

join me in warmly welcoming Ellie to our team.  

New Office Signage 

We have recently had new signage installed to our 

front office foyer. This includes a new Welcome Sign 

above our office window, and a large sign highlighting a 

new School Vision. I am sure will will agree that they 

are fantastic additions to our office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SRL Token Winners 

Congratulations to the following students, who have 

been our SRL Token Winners for the past fortnight. 

Week 5: Madison and Callum 

Week 6: Alice and Shanina 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing everyone a wonderful fortnight ahead! 

Mr Nathan Neilson 

Proud Principal 
 

Razorback Zone Swimming 

Congratulations to all of our Picton PS swimmers who 

competed at the Razorback Zone Swimming Championships 

held at Wollondilly Leisure Centre last week. It was a two-

day carnival with the district’s best swimmers competing 

across the four swimming strokes, as well as in relays. Picton 

had 23 swimmers competing, all doing an amazing job. There 

were many great swims and personal best times. A huge 

congratulations to the following swimmers who placed in the 

top three in their events, earning them a spot on the 

Razorback PSSA Team which will compete in the SSW 

Regional Championships in Week 7.  

Amelia Rottenbury 3rd 9 years 50m Freestyle 

Levi Hamilton  3rd 11 years 50m Breaststroke 

2nd 11 years 50m Butterfly 

Addison Barnes  1st Junior 50m Breaststroke 

3rd Junior 50m Backstroke 

3rd Junior 50m Butterfly 

2nd Junior 200m Individual Medley 

Clancy Maitz  3rd 10 years 50m Freestyle 

2nd Junior 50m Breaststroke 

2nd Junior 50m Backstroke 

1st Junior 50m Butterfly 

2nd Junior 200m Individual Medley 

Finlay Terry, Walker Thomson, Harrison Crawhall and 

Clancy Maitz   2nd Junior 4 x 50m Relay  

 

A special thank you to Mrs Webster for managing the Picton 

Team and Mr Neilson for timekeeping. 

Congratulations to all swimmers for your excellent 

behaviour, team spirit and great swimming! 

Addison Barnes, Levi Barnes, Ryley Brown, Emma Cotton, 

Harrison Crawhall, Lachlan Crawhall, William Crawhall, 

Maddison Dawkins, Taylor Feeney, Cooper Ferry, Mia Ferry, 

Levi Hamilton, Leo Heinrich, Clancy Maitz, Madeline Maitz, 

Connor MacDonald-Brown, Sam Merchant, Kayla Millard, 

Lilly Rogers, Amelia Rottenbury, Levi Schwartz, Finlay 

Terry and Walker Thomson.  

Miss Barnes 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

  

The P&C are so excited for 2021! Have you thought about joining….? We welcome all parent and 

carers to join, there is no pressure to attend meetings or volunteer. It’s a great way to meet fellow 

parents within your child's school and to really get involved!  

If you have any ideas, suggestions or would even like to chat about joining the P&C, please feel free 

to email pictonpandc@gmail.com 

 

We have some exciting fundraisers coming up! The Egg-citing Easter raffle will be held at the end of 

Term 1 along with our Cross Country Cake Stall. The Mothers Day Stall / Raffle will also take place 

at the start of Term 2. Notes will be sent home so make sure you check those school bags! You can 

also follow the P&C Facebook page for reminders and details on upcoming events by searching 

‘Picton Public School P&C’. 

 

We appreciate the school community and the support shown by all parents and carers, we know 2021 

is going to be a really positive year for all! 
 

P&C MEETING 
The next P&C meeting will be held on Tuesday 9th March at 7pm in the school staff room. Entry via 

Lumsdaine Street. We hope to see you there! 

 

2020 PAVER FUNDRAISER 
As mentioned by Mr Neilson in the last school newsletter, our Paver Fundraiser has had some 

significant delays due to COVID. We are happy to say that things are moving along. We will keep 

you updated in the progress.  
 

https://mail.yen.net.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=sWo7ZekwOJyh7rnE-CdRyaMJipXublNBmtTiFra8tTvqqppMLd3YCA..&URL=mailto%3apictonpandc%40gmail.com


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

27 Lumsdaine Street, Picton NSW 2571 ∙ Phone (02) 4677 1497 ∙ Fax (02) 4677 2103 

 

It’s almost here, our egg-citing Easter Egg raffle is only a few weeks away!! This is such an exciting 

event for students, parents and teachers! As usual, our Easter Egg raffle prizes will be made up of 

your generous donations, we appreciate your support! 

TICKETS 

Raffle tickets will be sent home this week. One 

booklet is given to each family with extra 

booklets available from the school office. 

Tickets are $1 each or booklets are $10. Please 

remember to write your child’s name and class 

(in the space provided) on the front page of 

the raffle booklets when returning them. 

Tickets can be returned in an envelope to the 

Magpie box with correct money. 

TICKETS DUE MONDAY 29th March 

PLEASE REMEMBER  

EGG DONATIONS  

Thursday 25th March – MUFTI DAY 

TICKETS DUE BACK  

 MONDAY 29th March 

ASSISTANCE NEEDED (WRAPPING)  

Friday 26th March 

RAFFLE DRAW Thursday 1st APRIL 

 

EASTER EGG DONATIONS 

Easter eggs can be donated on Thursday 25th 

March from 8.50am-9.30am. Our volunteers 

will be collecting these donations at each 

school gate. We appreciate any and all 

donations as this exciting raffle would not be 

possible without our school community’s 

generosity. Remember, this will be a 

MUFTI day for students.  

 

HELP NEEDED! 

If you’re available to assist in collecting eggs 

or wrapping prizes on the dates listed , 

please call/text Manal on 0403 138 455 / 

Lauren on 0410 618 705 OR if you have any 

extra baskets or Easter decoration/wrapping 

you would like to donate, please leave them 

at the office. Thank you for your support!! 

 



 
 

  



 
 

 

 

  



 
 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School hats are now available at the uniform shop.  

Opening hours are Tuesdays from 8.45am to 11.00am. 

 

 

The Uniform Shop it still accepting donations of  

second hand uniforms.  Second hand uniforms will  

be available to purchase for $2 on Tuesdays from  

9am to 10am next to the uniform shop. 

 

We are in need of winter uniforms if you have 

 any please drop them into the box in the  

Admin Office please. 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please provide any speech, Occupational Therapy or 

paediatric reports your child may have to their classroom 

teacher. These reports help build a learning profile of your 

children and help our school to further provide support 

for them.  

– Alison Thomson,  

Learning Support Coordinator  

Magpie Box 

 

 

Please ensure all money is placed into the Magpie Box 

which is on the wall outside the Admin Building. 

 

 

If you are paying any fees by EFTPOS in the office, 

payments need to made by 3pm. 

Thank you 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiD_srEq6jgAhVbX30KHVIpBuMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://rainbowwaveoflight.wordpress.com/2018/12/28/a-few-more-reminders-the-creator/&psig=AOvVaw3cHHCkWZxBwKz1wTUFfGls&ust=1549584832491911
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjn4eKSuOzgAhUSWX0KHaZ5DBcQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://brisbanechristiancollege.com.au/the-school-locker/&psig=AOvVaw1VUjI6Lz3KEr73Ijr6UXrp&ust=1551924690416713
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://s23705.pcdn.co/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/Tips-and-Resources_Magpie.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.bicyclenetwork.com.au/tips-resources/know-how/magpie-madness/&docid=R6k6UKEOoJ99aM&tbnid=tJB_Y1cDRIbZdM:&vet=10ahUKEwi_odDb1YriAhVWknAKHSS0BhIQMwiQASgaMBo..i&w=620&h=349&safe=strict&bih=932&biw=1680&q=magpie&ved=0ahUKEwi_odDb1YriAhVWknAKHSS0BhIQMwiQASgaMBo&iact=mrc&uact=8

